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Marquette University License No. 48-02931-06
ATTN: Dr. Lynn E. Miner, Fh.D. License No. 48-02931-10

Director, Office of SUD-231
Research Support

1217 W. Wisconsin Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53233

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated July 9, 1980, in response to our
letter dated June 24, 1980. We will review the corrective action
you have taken with respect to administrative control at a future
inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

er fof
'

ames G. Keppler [.

Director
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